
To: Legends Drive Communities 

Update: Legends Drive Special Tax District Housekeeping 

July 3, 2025 

 

The county has answered some questions on Legends Drive: 

Pavement markings / left-turn arrows:       

For the new two-way center turn lane, the county typically follows SCDOT’s standards which do 

not require the left-turn arrows within the lane itself. You can see other examples of center turn 

lanes on SC 544, SC 707, and International Drive.       

Mowing: 

In the short term, some mowing by the contractor will be required during the project’s warranty 

period. In the long term, the Public Works Department will add this road to their mowing 

rotation.  Please keep in mind that Legends Drive will be on a similar schedule as other similar 

roadways in this area, and it will not be as frequent as the various HOAs that mow their 

subdivision entrances. 

 

Donna Crouch, Secretary 

Legends Drive STD Commission 

 


